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Submission No. ..... 57 ..........

The Inquiry Secretary

Mr. Bob Morris

Joint Standing Committee on Treaties
Dept of House of Representatives

Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600

FAX (02) 6277 4827
Monday, February 12, 2001
RE: Joint Standing Committee on Treaties
Dear Sir,

As a private citizen of Australia, it is my wish to be recorded as very strongly objecting to,
any person carrying out any consideration of any overseas proposal or future proposals, that will be
- binding on citizens’ of Australia.

Also I find it totally reprehensible that servants of the people of this country dare to consider
allowing an International Criminal Court to over ride the authority of our own institutions. Such a
consideration by all persons involved will have committed an act of treachery against the Australian
people. And for that they will be held fully accountable.

Therefore, under the above consideration, my submission is:

Australia should net be party to the Statute of International Criminal Code.

Submission by,

William Blain
Australian natural citizen
16 Fletcher Way,
- MANDURAH...WA...6210.



